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GRV Media Release – GAP day hits Shepparton for the first time 

The first Shepparton Greyhound Adoption Day will be held at the Shepparton Greyhound Racing Club 

on December 2, 2018 from 11am to 1pm.  

It is expected that 30 greyhounds will find forever homes at the event hosted by GRV’s Greyhound 

Adoption Program (GAP).  

This is the last adoption day for 2018 with hundreds of greyhounds adopted through the GAP so far 

this year.  

The day isn’t just to adopt greyhounds. People are welcome to come out if they are thinking about 

adoption and would like more information. It is a great opportunity to talk with GAP staff and interact 

with the GAP’s friendly greyhounds.  

The greyhounds up for adoption have passed the GAP’s process and are ready to go home with their 

new families.  

This is a free event, but registration is required to attend the Adoption Day. If you plan to adopt on 

the day, you will need to fill out the adoption application which can be found on the GAP website.  

To register for the greyhound adoption day or to find out more about greyhounds as pets, go to 

gap.grv.org.au  

Please note, it costs $75 to adopt a GAP greyhound and only Mastercard or Visa payments are 

accepted at Adoption Day. We cannot take cash payments.  

 

WHAT: Greyhound Adoption Day 

WHERE: Shepparton Greyhound Racing Club, 7580 Goulburn Valley Hwy, Kialla 

WHEN: Sunday, December 2, 11am-1pm.   

 <Ends> 

For media inquiries please contact:  

Luke Holmesby| Public Relations Manager, Strategic Communication|0478 473 570| 

lholmesby@grv.org.au 
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